
Capital District Free Training Event

Effective Surveillance
Supervision using GPS

VJJA Capital District along with Satellite Tracking
of People will hold a one day training on Effective
Surveillance Supervision using GPS.  The goal is
to bring awareness on best practices, the do's and
don'ts of GPS supervision, as well as new
technology product and services. 

12th District Court Service
Unit

7000 Lucy Corr Blvd
Chesterfield VA, 23832

Please note this training will be held inside of a
court building.  If you require access to your phone
please let us know in advance with your
registration. 

Tuesday June 20th 

Training will start at 9:00am and shall conclude no later than 3:30pm

RSVP

Please RSVP, seating is limited, as previously stated if you
require access to your phone, please indicate your need in
your registration.

Please RSVP at:
vjjacapdistrictchair@gmail.com
Registration cut off date June 15, 2017 @
4pm
Seating is limited (75 slots available)

Please provide your name, organization,
locality and contact information to include
email and contact #.
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